
NEDA-DC last meeting of 2022 meeting 
 

 

NEDA-DC last meeting of 2022 meeting were held on 12/12/2022 through WhatsApp at 

9:00pm:  

 

Attendees: Asma Ali, Mehdi Kamal, Narjis Hussain, Nusrat Ashfaq Shafqat Mallick, Shakil 

Rahman & Waqar Siddiqui  

The focus of the meeting was to elect new board members. At the start of meeting Kamal gave 

a general overview of NEDA-DC historical preview, including purpose, and goals.  

Elected and continued serving members were asked to nominate for 2023. After a brief 

discussion, the members agreed on the following: 

President Nusrat Ashfaq  

General Secretary Shakil Rahman  

Social Secretary Waqar Siddique  

Treasurer Shafqat Mallik  

Meeting Adjourn at 10:05pm  

December 26th. 2022: Online vote for Prof. Noman Khan, who is on study aboard scholarship in 

USA, as he needed the money due to foreign exchange crisis in Pakistan. Kamal Mehdi 

contacted Asma Ali about the situation. She proposed $1,500 amount and Board member 

supported the proposal.  

 

NEDA-Dc 1st January 2nd meeting was cancelled due to lack of Quorum.  

NEDA-Dc Online vote for 2023 scholarship as Asma Ali was in Pakistan and NEDA-Dc needed to 

decide amount of scholarship donation for NED students 2023. Due to BOD travelling plan, it 

was difficult to schedule a formal Zoom or WhatsApp meeting.   

Asma Proposed on January 4th that NEDA-DC should allocate the same amount as they did in 

2022.  That was $3,500. Shakil asked the financial status of NEDA-DC, He stated “we have a 

good bank balance of about 50K”.   All members unanimously supported Asma’s proposal.   

Minutes prepared   

Shakil Rahman 


